
 
 

Littelfuse, Inc. 
8755 West Higgins Road, Suite 500 
Chicago, IL 60631 USA 
(773) 628-1000 

 

 

October 10, 2018 
 
 
RE: Littelfuse HWB18 & HWB60 Supply Change  

Dear Valued Customer, 

To better serve our customers by increasing responsiveness and flexibility, during Q42018, we will 
change our manufacturing locations for plastic components associated with the HWB18 and HWB60, 
from an outside injection molding supplier to a Littelfuse injection molding facility. 

The affected Littelfuse finished good part numbers are: 
 

PDM21001LXM 

PDM21002LXM 

PDM21005LXM 

PDM31001ZXM 

PDM31002ZXM 

PDM31003ZXM 

PDM31004ZXM  

 

New quality and PPAP documentation will be prepared upon completion of the transfer and available 
upon request. 

 
Please let myself or your Littelfuse sales contact know if you have any questions or concerns. 

Regards, 

Joe Plazyk  
Joe Plazyk  
Global Product Manager  
Automotive Business Unit, Commercial Vehicle Products 
Littelfuse, Inc. 
JPlazyk@littelfuse.com 


